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I am responding to your request for information received 17 June 2024. This has been 
treated as a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
I am now enclosing a response which is attached to the end of this letter. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me on the contact details above if you have any further queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Information Rights Coordinator 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Trust’s response to your FOIA request then you should contact us and we will arrange for an 
internal review of this decision.  
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the decision following our response to your complaint, you may write to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision under Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
Web: www.ico.org.uk   
 
Please note that the data supplied is not allowed to be re-used and/or published without the explicit consent of 

East London NHS Foundation Trust.  Please contact the signatory to request permission if this is your intention 
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Request: I refer to the following publications by NICE, Public Health England, and  
the National Centre for Smoking Cessation (NCSCT) which were 
published between 2013 and 2016: 

a) NICE PH48 “Smoking cessation in secondary care: acute, 
maternity and mental health services” published in 2013 

b) NCSCT (in partnership with Public Health England) “Local Stop 
Smoking Services – Service and delivery guidance” published in 
2014 

c) NCSCT ‘Smoking Cessation and Mental Health: A briefing for 
front-line staff’ published in 2015 

d) Public Health England ‘Introducing self-assessment for NICE 
guidance smoking cessation in secondary care: mental health 
settings (PH48) - A practical guide to using the self-assessment 
model” published in 2015. 

e) Public Health England “‘Smokefree mental health services in 
England – Implementation document for providers of mental 
health services” published in 2016 

 
I would be very grateful if you would provide the following information 
about the implementation of the above recommendations 

  
Question 1:  Did the Trust implement mandatory training? (Smoking cessation) 
 
Answer: No. The Trust did not implement mandatory training. However, all staff were 

encouraged to undertake the training particularly within inpatient settings. 
 
Question 2: When did the Trust implement mandatory training? (Smoking cessation) 
 
Answer:  Not applicable. The Trust did not implement any mandatory training.  
 
Question 3: Which training provider(s) were used for mandatory training? i.e NCSCT 

or other (please specify which organisation) 
 

Answer:  Not applicable. The Trust did not implement any mandatory training.  
 
Question 4: Did the mandatory training include the effect of stopping smoking whilst 

taking clozapine and olanzapine which may cause possible 
toxicity/significant increase in side effects and require dose reductions 
and further monitoring? 

 
Answer:  Not applicable. The Trust did not implement any mandatory training. 
 


